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Reunites Families  

& Restores Hope 

3rd Quarter 2018  

ĖA child  of  a prisoner is faced with a daunting future. 
 

ĖChildren of prisoners have a 72% chance of ending        

up in prison themselves!*  
 

ĖBut this does not have to be!  
 

ĖYour  gift can make a difference in the life of a 

child!  

Enclosed is my tax deductible gift for: 

Ä $500     Ä $250   Ä $100     Ä$ 50  Ä $25  

Ä Other $   

Facebook: @WingsForLIFEInternational 

Twitter:  @WFLIabq 

Instagram: WFLIabq 
www.WingsForLIFEInternational.org  
AnnEdenfield@WingsForLIFEInternational.org 

Ä I would like to learn more about volunteer  

       opportunities in my area. 

See more photos at 
http://wingsforlifeinternational.org/gallery.html  

Thursday, October 18  

 

Hotel Albuquerque  

5:30ñ7:30 

After Party at Casa Esencia  
 

$100/Guest 
 

Request for Sponsors & Donors 

for Live & Silent Auctions  

SAVE 
THE 

DATE  

Celebration of Champions 

Wings For LIFE International  

2270 D Wyoming Blvd NE #130 

Albuquerque, NM 87112 
505-291-6412 
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Spreading our Wings 

Homework Diner Grows Wings  
Starts week of Oct. 1 in 8 Albuquerque Public Schools! 

 
I have written the curriculum òStrengthening    

Families from the Inside Outó, and Wings also has 

13 years-worth of topics that the schools will be able 

to choose from.  We also have age-appropriate     

activities for elementary, middle school, and high 

school students and their parents/caregivers for the 

teachers to choose from.  
 

I am SO excited about all of this!  Wings will have 9 

programs in Albuquerque this fall, and with more 

funding we could have many more. 
 

I have already discussed this with Albuquerque     

District Attorney Raul Torres who is co-chairing the 

United Way initiative called MISSION: FAMILIES 

starting in 2019.  We hope we can work with the 
United Way on this project. 
 

Last year the cost to incarcerate one juvenile in a NM 

juvenile facility was over $182,000!  I know we will be 

able to reach AND teach so many students and their 

families at our Wings For L.I.F.E. program and now 

through the additional Homework Diner Has Wings 

programming.   
 

Last year Wings fed and worked with 8,857 people. I 

can only imagine how many we may reach in 2018-

2019 with the expansion to Homework Diner Has 

Wings.  We want to reach  and teach  and          

empower the students and their families, so 

they all can avoid illegal behavior and incarcer-

ation in the first place!  (Which definitely cuts 

crime too!)  
 

We are looking for volunteers from all walks of life 

to help us with Wings For L.I.F.E. and in the public 

schools.  If you want to find out how to get involved 

in Albuquerque, or any city in the United States, 

please call or email me.   

 

Letõs change the culture and help people to reach 

their goals!  Ann Edenfield Sweet, Executive Director 

Wings is expanding greatly by partnering with 

Homework Diner,  a program that started in      

Albuquerque 7 years ago, and has expanded to 15 

states.  It is quite similar to our 13-year Wings For 

L.I.F.E. weekly program, which won the best program 

in crime prevention from the American Probation & 

Parole Association. Families, students, and teachers 

eat together, community is built, and best-practices 

are taught.  Now Homework Diner  has asked 
Wings to provide all the training, programming, and 

curriculum for their leaders!   
 

Homework Diner Grows Wings will start this fall in 

8 Title 1 Albuquerque elementary and middle 

schools. We are adding topics to our curriculum  

specifically geared for public schools.  We have start-

ed taping speakers, and by the end of 2018 we will 

have 16 DVDs to accompany the curriculum, so any 

school in any city, can learn about a specific topic 

from an expert in their field.   
 

Wings will provide the dinner placemats (the òlesson 

planó for the evening) which list ways to build Search 

Instituteõs Developmental Assets© to cut at-risk     

behaviors, strengthen families, teach manners, and 

provide discussion questions for dinner talk.  Wings 

will teach the leaders how to build community, how 

to get to know one another through mixers, and how 

to hold inter-active and fun family-style meals.  The 

curriculum includes a leaderõs guide for each topic 

per meeting.   
 

This is how Wings will help cut crime in Albuquer-

que, and any city where Homework Diner Grows 

Wings will go.  

 



 

 

Inmate Praise Band  

Wings Family Days in New Mexico & Ohio  

7-15-18 

Northeast NM Correctional Facility  

Clayton, NM   8 -15-18 

Guadalupe County ñSanta Rosa, NM 5-12-18 
Lorain Correctional ñGrafton, OH  

7-14-18 

NE Reintegration  

Cleveland, OH  

F 

A 

M 

I 

L 

Y 
Springer WomenõsñSpringer, NM 7 -21-18 

 

 

23rd Back-To -School Party  

Sonrise Church    8 -11-18 

Mixers  

Setting the table  

Preparing food  

Speakers 

Karate & Beading  

Fashion Show 

New friends  

FUN!  

246 
Back-

packs 
given 

away 

Upcoming Wings Family Days  

Scheduled to Date  
Oct. 20  The FarmñLevel 1, Los Lunas, NM 

Oct. 27  NWNMCFñGrants, NM  (Men) 

Nov. 10 Springer Womenõs Correctional, Springer, NM  

Dec. 1   Southeastern Correctional CenterñLancaster, OH 

Dec. 2   Noble Correctional InstitutionñCaldwell, OH 

Dec. 8  Victory Outreachñ24th Christmas PartyñABQ 
 

NM Corrections Dept. Volunteer Application form: 

http://cd.nm.gov/apd/volunteer_services.html   

Volunteers Needed & Wanted!  

THANKS to all our Donors!  


